
DEAR PARENTS, 

PLEASE FIND SOME POINTERS THAT YOU MAY FIND HELPFUL TO KEEP SAFE IN THE 

MORNING AND EVENINGS AT DROP-OFF AND COLLECTION TIMES 
 

 

1. Please talk to your child about the importance of road safety and in particular walking in the drop off 

areas 

2. If your child travels by bus remind them of the importance of remaining seated while the bus is moving 

and wearing their seat belt 

3. Thank you for your understanding and patience 

 

 

      
 

 
  

 

 

         

1 ~ Please drive slowly 
on approach to the 
drop off area. Watch 
out for pedestrians and 
cyclists. They will need 
to cross here 
 
 

 

2~ Only busses may enter 
here. This is a walk only 
area. 

 

3~ There is no entry 
for cars up 
laneway, children 
have to cross here. 

 

4~ The drop off area is 
one way turn left on 
entry 

 


